Norton Youth Soccer

General Meeting

13 November 2012
Meeting Minutes 

Meeting called to order at:  7:05 PM by Mark Anderson 
· Secretary’s report – Melissa Miller
· October General meeting minutes have been posted online and will not be presented at the General meeting. 
· Treasurer’s report – Chris Cappellini
· Mansfield Bank

· Checking:  ≈ $ 64,874.27

· North Easton Savings Bank – field restoration account
· Checking:  ≈ $ 10,648.99 (will increase by approximately $1,200 from picture day proceeds. 
· Registrar Update – Mark Anderson & Tony Fong

· Fall –     Season is over, thank you to everyone on a very successful season. 
· Spring –   Competitive travel registrations are 2/3’s of the way done. The goal is to have all registrations completed by Thanksgiving. Tony will leave pass cards on the bin of his porch for coaches to pick up.  Last year’s pass cards can be used In place of birth certificates. 
· Competitive Update (SCSL monthly meeting is 2nd Monday) – Mike Moniz
· New credentials for Got Soccer Website
· SCSL website will be undergoing some updating. 

· No waivers will be given this year. 

· New registration packets have been given, U14 and below due January, u15 and above due in February.

· SCSL will be holding clubs and coaches responsible for serious infractions. 

· Season will begin April 6th and 7th. Possible start on March 30th?

· No games will be scheduled during the first week of April vacation (April 13th and 14th.) 

· Playoffs :

·  Semifinals June 15th and 16th.  

·  Finals June 22nd and 23rd. 

·  MTOC June 28th, 29th and 30th.

· Handbooks will be a lot smaller this year, no maps or bylaws will be included. 
· New Bedford doesn’t appear to have any teams in SCSL any longer. 

· No coaching will be allowed during an injury. 

· Island issues: U8-U10 teams will not go to an island twice, unless the team is in a 5 team division. 

· U11 and above, if two island games are assigned, SCSL will not tweak the schedule.

· Field Renovation Project Update  - Brian Murphy
· Fields are done for the season. Field 7 looks great, grass came in nicely and there is no puddling. Field 7 will be used in place of field 1 for the upcoming spring season.
· Other – 

· Will Norton like to host for the Friendship Tournament. Either the boys or girls.  U8 or U9? Board will decide in the January Board Meeting. 
Meeting adjourned at: 7:39 PM
